
For Further information 
please do not hesitate to contact:

Contact: Maddy Mukerjee 
Project Officer

Phone: (02) 9952 8235

Email: mmukerjee@ryde.nsw.gov.au

Dear Resident

The City of Ryde is committed to deliver safer 
road infrastructure for the Ryde community 
under Council’s Connected and Accessible 
City program. 

In early 2019, Council consulted the 
community regarding the proposed works 
which at the time included proposed parking, 
removal of the median islands and 
realignment of the roadway. Following your 
subsequent feedback the design has been 
amended to retain the existing road layout on 
Princes Street between Buffalo and Blaxland. 

It is now time to construct the works which will 
involve the reconstruction of kerb and gutter, 
driveway laybacks, construction of new 
stormwater pipes and pits and reinstatement 
of affected surfaces. This will be followed by 
road resurfacing. (see map on reverse side).

Construction Notification
Stormwater and Road Works

Princes Street (Buffalo Rd. to Blaxland Rd.), Ryde

Timing of Works

Start of construction
Construction is anticipated to start in early May 
2020. 

Completion of construction
Construction is anticipated to be completed by late
December 2020, weather permitting.

Construction hours are typically Monday to Friday 
between 7:00am and 4:00pm, and some 
Saturdays.

Changed Conditions

To allow the works to proceed safely, there will be 
traffic control in place to assist with access and 
manage traffic throughout the project works. 

In the case where your access to your property will 
be affected, you will be contacted by Council’s 
Operations Unit and/or Contractor.

Every effort will be made to minimise any 
inconvenience to the public during the construction 
period. 

Council thanks you for your patience. 



Princes Street (Buffalo to Blaxland), Ryde


